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          Best News … 
 Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

The Week Ahead 

     
 Mon.    15th      - Raspberry Pi Club Selected Yr 6 pupils 12.45 – 13.25  

   Dance Club      School Hall 3.20 – 4.20pm 
             

Tues. 16th     - Guitar lessons am  Year 3 library      

  Korfball Yrs 3&4   Lunchtime, 12.35pm  
   
            

Wed.    17th     -Keep it Moving   School Hall 8.30a.m 

 Guitar lessons am  Year 3 library   

    Keyboard lessons pm   Mobile 

   Woodwind lessons pm   ICT Suite 

   Skillforce– The Princes Trust 4.30pm finish 

      

Thur. 18th     - Cross Country (selected pupils) Taverham Hall School 2 pm 

    Korfball Yrs 5&6  Lunchtime, 12.35pm   

    Samba Club   School Hall 3.20 -4.20pm  

     Drums PM   Mobile 

    
Fri. 19th     -Sportshall Athletics  Sprowston High School 

     Young Voices Choir Practice School Hall 4p.m. finish   

   
   

Dates for Your Diary 
Monday 22nd January                      Year 3 & 4 Catch Up Flu Immunisation  
Friday 26th January       FOWWLS Bingo Night 
Thursday 1st February     Young Voices Concert O2 Arena London. 
w/b 5th February       Year 4 How Hill Residential 
 

  
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

   

  

 

 

  

 
    

 

 

  

     

 

 
    

 
 

HOUSE POINT TOTALS! 
 

 

 Buckingham  (Green)   1   Total -    35 

 Balmoral  (Blue)   3  Total -    42 

 Sandringham  (Yellow)   4   Total -    36 

 Windsor  (Red)   2   Total -    24 

 

 

Congratulations to Buckingham this week. 

 

THE ATTENDANCE CUP 
 

 

 
 

 

Was awarded to 

3St and 6Q 

With attendance of 100% for the 

week 4th – 5th January 2018 

 

 

https://webmail.nsix.org.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=7539346b7e614fde862d769e09edfc97&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk%2f
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD 
Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with ‘WOW’ moments and 

for being entered into our Golden Book; 
 

Carmen Barnes, Cameron Frederick, Karenza Elgie, Ruby Watkins(twice), 
Martha Schofield(twice), Jack Oakley, Amara Addison(twice), Charlotte Beaumont, 

Ahmed Arkawazi, Ahmet Oz, James Clayton, Lyla Frostick, Summer-Jo Myers, 
Monique Oulare, Emily Sartain, Grace Saunders, Daniel Schofield, Ethan Barnes, 
Ruby Watkins, Annalisa Ortiz, Jessica Butler, Lilli-Mae Durrant, Connor Emery, 

Thomas Sartain, Emil Oulare and Owen Gibbs. 
 

 

Christmas Disco – Thank you 
 

A total of £326.59 was raised at the Christmas Disco.  
Thank you for your support and to the staff, Friends and parents who helped. 

 

Too many Christmas Presents?... 

 
                    

 

 

Do you have any brand new, unopened, unwanted Christmas Presents which you could donate to the 

Friends of White Woman Lane School to use as Prizes? We rely on your kind donations for the 

success of our events and to raise money for the School and children.  We would be very grateful to 

receive your donations. 

Vocabulary Ninja! 

Vocabulary is extremely important. It 

allows children to be able to make 

themselves understood, to understand 

others and to understand things that they 

read or hear. 

Please ask your children about these 

words. Can they explain what they mean 

or use them in a sentence? 

Thank you for your support in helping 

your child. 
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TALK HOMEWORK  
 

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity home and we would be very grateful for your 

support.  
 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in 

turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it 

either!” 
 

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the question below; 
 

New Year’s Resolutions 

 

                

         

The New Year has begun. This is the time to think about your 

resolutions for this year. 

 

 What are your New Year’s resolutions? 

 Are they achievable? 

 Why did you choose these resolutions? 

 Explain how are you going to carry them out and achieve 

them? 
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White Woman Lane School  

THE FRIEND’S BINGO EVENING 

Friday 26th January 2018 

6.30pm for 7.00pm start 

 

Limited tickets available – first come, first served. 
 

Tickets are available for sale the week 
commencing  

Monday 22nd to Friday 26th January 
8.30am to 9.00am and 3.00pm to 3.30pm 

Get your tickets from the entrance foyer  
 

£5 for adults 

£1 for children 
 

LOTS OF GREAT PRIZES! 
EXTRA GAME £1 to win a Bill’s Restaurant £50 voucher! 

 Beer, wine, tea, coffee, cakes and Tuck shop 
available. 
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Jenni Porter 

Executive Deputy for SEND 

will be available at the following venues on the following dates for ANY parents/carers of SEN pupils from 

across the Nebula Partnership. All parents from Nebula schools are welcome at any venue! 

Please come along and just have a chat, or ask anything about support for your child. 

There will be cake! 

Date Venue Time 

17/01/18 St Faiths’ Primary  8.30-10.00 

23/01/18 Frettenham Primary 2.00-3.30 

31/01/18 White Woman Lane 8.30-10.00 

08/02/18 Horsford Holt Road  2.00-3.30 

20/2/18 Hainford Primary  2.00-3.30 

01/03/18 Old Catton 2.00-3.30 

13/03/18 Horsford Mill Lane 8.30-10.00 
 

These meetings are a regular event, but held at different times over the year to try and accommodate 

parents’ working patterns. 

Please come and have your views heard! 

 

Looking forward to meeting you. 

 

 

 

            Jenni Porter 
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      STARS OF THE WEEK        

   

Teddy Powell  3C 

For adopting the role of ‘Jack the Offstage Inspector’ with great enthusiasm. You made me cry 

with laughter in every performance! 

Kieran Winhall 3C 

For trying extra hard in Literacy and Maths. Kieran has moved up two reading stages! Well done. 

Joel Crane 3ST 

For giving 100% in the Christmas performance. Joel learnt all of the words for every song in the 

play and sang them beautifully with a huge smile on his face. Well done Joel! 

Cameron Hewitt 3ST 

For ‘wowing’ Miss Chapman every day in Literacy lessons. Cameron contributes excellent, imaginative 

ideas in lessons and loves to challenge himself. Keep it up Cameron!  

Billy Wigger 4G 

For overcoming his fears during swimming lessons. Well done! 

Trinity Cowdery 4G 

For having a renewed attitude towards reading. Well done! 

Daniel Schofield 4P 

For superb dedication to the Christmas performance. 

Harriet Spary 4P 

For superb dedication to the Christmas performance. Your portrayal as one half of the ugly sisters 

made me cry with laughter every time.  

Nathaniel Peck 4S 

Here ye! Here ye! This star of the week is awarded for Nathaniel’s excellent acting as the town 

crier in the lower school performance. 

Dexter Hailes 4S 

For very enthusiastic singing during the lower school performance.  

Jamie Goreham 4S 

For singing with great volume and enthusiasm, when rehearsing the songs for the lower school 

performance 

Brooke Carr 4S 

For singing with great volume and enthusiasm, when rehearsing the songs for the lower school 

performance 

Emilee Birch 5D 

For being a great member of 5D, Emilee is always one of the first to offer help to others in the 

class – well done! 

Jake Norman 5D 

For great improvements in his focus during lessons – well done Jake! 

Bailey Yallop 5D 

For his determination and hard work during the maths tests this week – keep up the hard working 

attitude Bailey. 

Daisy Gilbert 5D 

For week after week producing a phenomenal reading diary.   

Ellie Hipperson 5R 

For achieving a fantastic score in her Maths tests, almost achieving an expected level: super stuff, 

Ellie! 

Charlotte Beaumont 5R 

For effectively being 5R’s director of logistics: organising a new system to control the deluge of 

trainers in the cloakroom, assisting with any task to sort out problems and being ever willing to give 

up her own time to help – what a star! 
 

 


